Millville Cemetery District

PO Box 86
Millviile CA 96062
(530) 547-5649

May 14, 2020

Due to the COVID-19 Virus situation the regular meeting of the Millville Cemetery District meeting of
May 21 has been cancelled.

The agenda items tabled at the last meeting of February 20 will be addressed at the next meeting of the
board of directors on August 21, 2020.

If there are any questions or concerns please contact the Millville Masonic & Odd Fellows Cemetery
District at Telephone (530) 547-5649 or Email millvillecemeterydist@frontiernet.net.



